
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

21st July 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer(s), 
 
Re:  Return to School – September 2023 
 
We are very much looking forward to all students being able to return to school in September.  All students will return to 

school during the week beginning Monday 4th September.  As you are aware, we normally have two Inset Days in order 

to prepare for the year ahead.  The start times for each year are as below:  

 

Friday 1st September  - Inset Day 

 

Monday 4th September  -   Inset Day 

 

Tuesday 5th September  - Staggered start with arrival times listed below: 

 

Year 7  - 08:30am - start of day 

Year 8  - 10:00am - start of period 2 

Year 9  - 10:00am - start of period 2 

Year 10  - 11:20am - start of period 3 

Year 11  - 11:20am - start of period 3 

Year 13  - 11:20am - start of period 3 

 

Parents who are dropping off students should use the car park behind the sports hall.  Fargo operate a school bus and will 

be running services to arrive at the school for 08:30am and 10:00am.  Students in Years 10, 11 and 13 who catch the 

school bus will need to be on the service that arrives at 10:00am.  Alternatively, there is also the 194 bus route operated 

by Thames Valley Buses. 

 

Students must: 

 

• Wear school uniform, (summer uniform optional until 29th September)  

• Bring all stationery equipment in a pencil case.  The case and the pens, pencils, etc must be labelled with the 

student’s name (plain paper and sellotape if you don’t have labels). 

• Have and bring a school bag that is sufficiently big enough to carry their books and equipment. (List can be found 

here). 

• Bring all equipment, including PE kit to relevant lessons.  Student timetables will be emailed to them on Monday 

4th September. 

• Provide an apron for use in Food Technology.   

Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 

Mr J Bronkhorst 
Pastoral Manager 

Owlsmoor Road, Owlsmoor, Sandhurst, Berkshire GU47 0SD 

Tel: (01344)775678 

  Website: www.sandhurstschool.org.uk 

  E-mail: contactus@sandhurstschool.org.uk 

 

Headteacher 

 Debbie Smith B.Ed, NPQH 

https://www.fargocoaches.co.uk/
https://www.thamesvalleybuses.com/
https://sandhurstschool.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/07/Parent-Information-booklet-2023-24-v2.pdf
https://sandhurstschool.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/07/Parent-Information-booklet-2023-24-v2.pdf

